
^w 
Hunter, Donielle 

From: ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us 
Sent: Tuesday. March 16, 2010 7:19 AM 
To: Docketing 
Subject: FirstEnergy Rate Case 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Investigation and Audit Division 

Memorandum 

Date: 3/16/2010 

Re: Denise Urbancik 
11017 Southwind 
Strongsville, OH 44149 

Docketing Case No.: 10-0176-EL-ATA 

Notes: I want to be included in the emergency PUCO ruling reinstating all-electric rates as I have been left out 
as I purchased my home after Jan 1,2007. My home was purchased in the fall of 2008 knowing that I purchased 
this house w/ the understanding of it being all-electric that the rates were controlled due to an agreement 
between Bob Schmidt Homes and the electric company. 
I ask that you please file this in the docket for Case No. 10-176-EL-ATA. 
I am generally upset with the rate increases. My February soared to $469.92 and then the whopper of March at 
$ 1176.40.1 will also tell you that my home has only one adult living in it and I am at work for at least 10.5 
hours of the day and another 8 hours sleeping leaving about 5.5 hours that would use exta electicity such as the 
stove, microwave, tv, radio and extra lights. My heating has been set at 65 degrees since November and I have 
not upped it any higher to cause such a drastic increase as I was billed. I was able to get my March billing 
reduced to $344.42 but that is still very high from what they were. 
I want the rates permanently reinstated and attached to the house and not the homeowner so that I should I need 
to sell my house in the future there will no issues to transfer the discount onto the new buyer. Thank you for 
taking the time to read my complaint. 

Please docket the attached in the case number above. 

This is to certify that the iiaages appearing are an 
accurate and complete reproduction of a case file 
document deliveradfl in the regular course of butlnasft 

/Jh> Date Processed l^n^ff^. Technician 

13 
C 
o 
o 

s C=3 

2 
=0 

a\ 

r r 

?P 
1 ^ 
»*• 

^ 

i 
OS 

m 
^ 

CI9 
^ 

mailto:ContactThePUCO@puc.state.oh.us

